
Comment from Todd Conway 

Hi I just saw the announcement on the GM airbag recall and I'd like to advise that I too had 4 side 
airbags deploy in my 2007 Chevy Suburban that almost caused me to slam into a concrete barrier 
back on July 24, 2019. I was with my 14 yr old son driving home at the time. Those 4 airbags are still 
missing from my car as I ended up cutting them out and not reporting the incident to my insurance 
company as I couldn't explain what had happened. My VIN is 3GNFK16357G142269 and I intend to 
call the GM Dealership tomorrow regarding this recall as I feel unsafe driving this vehicle now as the 
front driver side and front passenger side airbags are still intact. Thank you 

 


